
Ex-Radio 1 DJ has sentence increased

Press release

Ex-Radio 1 DJ who arranged the sexual abuse of children in the Philippines
will spend longer in prison

A man who arranged the sexual abuse of children in the Philippines will spend
longer in prison after the Solicitor General, Alex Chalk QC MP referred his
original sentence to the Court of Appeal as unduly lenient.

Between August 2016 and April 2019, Mark Page, now 63, engaged in online
communication with child prostitutes in the Philippines and travelled to the
Philippines to sexually abuse the children in October 2016 and March 2019.
Page used a webcam to contact victims who were aged between 12 and 13.

On 10 March at Teesside Crown Court, Page was convicted of four offences of
arranging the commission of a child sex offence and sentenced to 12 years’
imprisonment.

The Solicitor General, Alex Chalk QC MP, referred Page’s sentence to the
Court of Appeal under the Unduly Lenient Sentence scheme.

On 10 June the Court of Appeal found his original sentence to be unduly
lenient and increased it 18 years’ imprisonment.

Speaking after the hearing, the Solicitor General, Alex Chalk QC MP said:

Mark Page took advantage of the poverty and deprivation of young,
vulnerable children in the Philippines for his own sexual
gratification. I welcome the decision to increase the sentence, to
better reflect the gravity of these very serious crimes.
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